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Whose Boat Is This Boat?
#1 New York
copies sold
help guide,
the crap to

Times Bestseller Over 1 million
In this generation-defining selfa superstar blogger cuts through
show us how to stop trying to be
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"positive" all the time so that we can truly
become better, happier people. For decades,
we’ve been told that positive thinking is the
key to a happy, rich life. "F**k positivity,"
Mark Manson says. "Let’s be honest, shit is
f**ked and we have to live with it." In his
wildly popular Internet blog, Manson doesn’t
sugarcoat or equivocate. He tells it like it
is—a dose of raw, refreshing, honest truth
that is sorely lacking today. The Subtle Art
of Not Giving a F**k is his antidote to the
coddling, let’s-all-feel-good mindset that
has infected American society and spoiled a
generation, rewarding them with gold medals
just for showing up. Manson makes the
argument, backed both by academic research
and well-timed poop jokes, that improving our
lives hinges not on our ability to turn
lemons into lemonade, but on learning to
stomach lemons better. Human beings are
flawed and limited—"not everybody can be
extraordinary, there are winners and losers
in society, and some of it is not fair or
your fault." Manson advises us to get to know
our limitations and accept them. Once we
embrace our fears, faults, and uncertainties,
once we stop running and avoiding and start
confronting painful truths, we can begin to
find the courage, perseverance, honesty,
responsibility, curiosity, and forgiveness we
seek. There are only so many things we can
give a f**k about so we need to figure out
which ones really matter, Manson makes clear.
While money is nice, caring about what you do
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with your life is better, because true wealth
is about experience. A much-needed grab-youby-the-shoulders-and-look-you-in-the-eye
moment of real-talk, filled with entertaining
stories and profane, ruthless humor, The
Subtle Art of Not Giving a F**k is a
refreshing slap for a generation to help them
lead contented, grounded lives.

The Lost Foods
The #1 New York Times Bestseller: “A
hilarious take on that age-old problem:
getting the beloved child to go to sleep”
(NPR). “Hell no, you can’t go to the
bathroom. You know where you can go? The f**k
to sleep.” Go the Fuck to Sleep is a book for
parents who live in the real world, where a
few snoozing kitties and cutesy rhymes don’t
always send a toddler sailing blissfully off
to dreamland. Profane, affectionate, and
radically honest, it captures the
familiar—and unspoken—tribulations of putting
your little angel down for the night. Read by
a host of celebrities, from Samuel L. Jackson
to Jennifer Garner, this subversively funny
bestselling storybook will not actually put
your kids to sleep, but it will leave you
laughing so hard you won’t care.

Tidy the F*ck Up
A novel about the intertwining lives of the
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denizens of a hotel in an unnamed Latin
American country in the midst of political
turmoil.

What the F*@# Should I Make for Dinner?
Stop F**king Tweeting and Go the F**k to
Sleep, Mr. President is a bedtime book for
civilized citizens who live in the real
world, where a few snoozing kitties and
cutesy rhymes don't always send the 45th
President of the United States sailing
blissfully off to dreamland. Profane,
unaffectionate, and radically desperate, endof-their-rope author John Spreincer
McKellyanne Huckamucci's verses perfectly
capture the familiar--and
unspoken--tribulations of putting your little
president down for the night. With
illustrations by John Spreincer McKellyanne
Huckamucci, Stop F**king Tweeting and Go the
F**k to Sleep, Mr. President is horrifying,
hopeless, and tear ducts-wettingly sad--a
book for Americans new, old, and expectant.
You probably should not read it to your
president.

Good Manners for Nice People Who
Sometimes Say F*ck
“The F*ck It Diet is not only hilarious, it
is scientifically and medically sound. A must
read for any chronic dieter.” –Christiane
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Northrup, MD, New York Times bestselling
author of Women’s Bodies, Women’s Wisdom”
From comedian and ex-diet junkie Caroline
Dooner, an inspirational guide that will help
you stop dieting, reboot your relationship
with food, and regain your personal power
DIETING DOESN’T WORK Not long term. In fact,
our bodies are hardwired against it. But each
time our diets fail, instead of considering
that maybe our ridiculously low-carb diet is
the problem, we wonder what’s wrong with us.
Why can’t we stick to our simple plan of
grapefruit and tuna fish??? Why are we so
hungry? What is wrong with us??? We berate
ourselves for being lazy and weak, double
down on our belief that losing weight is the
key to our everlasting happiness, and resolve
to do better tomorrow. But it’s time we
called a spade a spade: Constantly trying to
eat the smallest amount possible is a
miserable way to live, and it isn’t even
working. So fuck eating like that. In The
F*ck It Diet, Caroline Dooner tackles the
inherent flaws of dieting and diet culture,
and offers readers a counterintuitively
simple path to healing their physical,
emotional, and mental relationship with food.
What’s the secret anti-diet? Eat. Whatever
you want. Honor your appetite and listen to
your hunger. Trust that your body knows what
it is doing. Oh, and don’t forget to rest,
breathe, and be kind to yourself while you’re
at it. Once you get yourself out of survival
mode, it will become easier and easier to eat
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what your body really needs—a healthier
relationship with food ultimately leads to a
healthier you. An ex-yo-yo dieter herself,
Dooner knows how terrifying it can be to
break free of the vicious cycle, but with her
signature sharp humor and compassion, she
shows readers that a sustainable, easy
relationship with food is possible.
Irreverent and empowering, The F*ck It Diet
is call to arms for anyone who feels guilt or
pain over food, weight, or their body. It’s
time to give up the shame and start thriving.
Welcome to the F*ck It Diet. Let’s Eat.

You Have to Fucking Eat
From the author of the international best
seller GO THE FUCK TO SLEEP comes a book
about the other great parental frustration:
getting your little angel to eat something
that even vaguely resembles a normal meal.
Profane, loving and deeply cathartic, You
Have to Fucking Eat breaks the code of childrearing silence, giving mums and dads new,
old, grand- and expectant a much-needed
chance to laugh about a universal problem.
You probably shouldn't read it to your
children.

Go F*ck, I Mean, Find Yourself.
Before they Go the Fuck to Sleep, they need
to Shut the Fuck Up If you give a kid a
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cookie, will he shut the fuck up? That is the
question at the heart of this hilarious,
deeply honest, profanity-laced book for
parents who will do whatever it takes for a
moment's peace. What really happens when you
give in to your child's tantrums? The events
that follow this seemingly simple act will
test parents to the breaking pointwhile
entertaining the millions of us who have been
there ourselves (and lived to tell). Also a
cautionary and instructive tale for new
parents, If You Give a Kid a Cookie, Will He
Shut the F**k Up? is a must-have for every
family library collection. Just keep it on
the top shelf.

Go the F**k to Jail
An edgy yet accessible “bad bitch” guide to
life, love, and success from Amber Rose,
renowned model, entrepreneur, and pop culture
personality. Bad Bitch (n.): A selfrespecting, strong female who has everything
together. This consists of body, mind,
finances, and attitude; a woman who gets her
way by any means necessary. Amber Rose didn’t
let her early years in the tough neighborhood
of South Philly keep her from achieving her
star-studded goals. From the sets of music
videos, to high fashion runways and
magazines, to life at home with her beautiful
son, Amber doesn’t hesitate to command her
personal stage with confidence, edge,
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attitude, and her own form of grace. For the
first time, this renowned model, actress,
socialite, pop culture maven, and selfproclaimed “bad bitch” is sharing her secrets
on how to lead a powerful life in this edgy
yet accessible guide to life, love, and
success. With unparalleled candor, “Muva”
pulls back the curtain on her rollercoaster
of a journey from a young trailblazer to a
worldwide phenomenon—and it’s this evolution
that has influenced her intoxicating,
authoritative outlook on life and love.
Filled with expert advice and personal
anecdotes, How to Be a Bad Bitch covers
finances, career, love, beauty, and fashion
while emphasizing confidence, positive selfacceptance, and authenticity. Above all,
Amber delivers a message to all women in this
fiercely fearless guide: work hard, love
yourself, embrace your femininity and
sexuality, and most importantly, chase the
best vision of you possible.

Stop F**king Tweeting and Go the F**k
to Sleep, Mr. President
Even you can get your sh*t together! Tidy the
F*ck Up is a funny, down-to-earth parody of
Marie Kondo’s The Life-Changing Magic of
Tidying Up, where you’ll be handed the most
useful tools for keeping your crap clean and
organized without all the pressure. In this
book, you’ll discover useful ways to figure
Page 8/35

Free Copy PDF Go The F K To Sleep
out what to do with your sh*tpiles in an
approachable, care-free way, and you’ll say
farewell to the hair-pulling stress of
marathon cleaning. Tossing all your junk in a
closet doesn’t make it any less of a
clusterf*ck, but approaching it little by
little and making use of some helpful hints
can do a world of wonders for all your sh*t,
the comfort of your space, and your general
sanity. With this hilarious guide, you’ll
learn how to: Become a decision-making bad*ss
Get rid of the sh*t you don’t need and keep
the sh*t you do Live life after a
clusterf*ck! And more! With a lighthearted
tone that the finest sailors would admire,
Tidy the F*ck Up will help you make your
house a f*cking home.

Get the F**k to Work
Combining science with humor, this in-yourface modern guide to manners for regular
people provides a new set of rules for our
21st century lives that show us how to avoid
being rude and stand up to those who are.
Original. 50,000 first printing.

Calm the F*ck Down
Join the Movement. Ditch the Diet. Who's
ready to stop thinking about weight loss? To
free their brain from thoughts about ketones,
calories, and fasting? Who wants life to be
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more effortless, energetic, and empowered?
Welcome to a refreshing and gloriously
unapologetic conversation about health,
fitness and habits. Award-winning trainer
Oonagh Duncan cuts through the wellness
clutter to drop some truth bombs: it might
not be six-pack abs you're looking for — it
might be happiness, confidence, and
acceptance. But if losing your belly is what
you want, don't let anyone — including
yourself — stop you from going after it. And
she'll show you how to make it happen.
There's only one major difference between
those rare unicorns who have managed to lose
weight and the rest of us: their habits. When
you acknowledge that following a diet is not
getting you anywhere, and you make a few
small changes to your everyday routine,
you'll find yourself happier and healthy as
f*ck.

Motherless Brooklyn
Amy Alkon presents Unf*ckology, a “sciencehelp” book that knocks the self-help genre on
its unscientific ass. You can finally stop
fear from being your boss and put an end to
your lifelong social suckage. Have you spent
your life shrinking from opportunities you
were dying to seize but feel “that’s just who
I am”? Well, screw that! You actually can
change, and it doesn’t take exceptional
intelligence or a therapist who’s looking
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forward to finally buying Aruba after decades
of listening to you yammer on. Transforming
yourself takes revolutionary science-help
from Amy Alkon, who has spent the past 20
years translating cutting-edge behavioral
science into highly practical advice in her
award-winning syndicated column. In
Unf*ckology, Alkon pulls together findings
from neuroscience, behavioral science,
evolutionary psychology, and clinical
psychology. She explains everything in
language you won’t need a psych prof on speeddial to understand—and with the biting dark
humor that made Good Manners for Nice People
Who Sometimes Say F*ck such a great read. She
debunks widely-accepted but scientifically
unsupported notions about self-esteem, shame,
willpower, and more and demonstrates that: Thinking your way into changing (as so many
therapists and self-help books advise) is the
most inefficient way to go about it. - The
mind is bigger than the brain, meaning that
your body and your behavior are your gym for
turning yourself into the new, confident you.
- Fear is not just the problem; it’s also the
solution. - By targeting your fears with
behavior, you make changes in your brain that
reshape your habitual ways of behaving and
the emotions that go with them. Follow Amy
Alkon's groundbreaking advice in Unf*ckology,
and eventually, you’ll no longer need to act
like the new you; you’ll become the new you.
And how totally f*cking cool is that?
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F*ck Love
Now fully illustrated and updated with new
text, including a Miley Cyrus/twerking
reference!Get the F**k to Work is for every
poor downtrodden working stiff who ever
suffered the oppression of an overbearing
boss or bore the thankless yoke of
management. It is for the hapless, the
helpless, and the hopeless.* * * * * * * *
Being a manager requires diplomacy and
patience. But sometimes placating words and
promises of promotions simply cannot convey
the right message. How does one convince an
intractable worker to resume their duties?
Make a few threats, of course! Drop a few fbombs! "Get the F**k to Work" is a profane,
timely, and radically honest reflection of
the innermost turmoil of those of us who have
ever reached the end of our rope in a work
setting. Satirizes both the all-too common
(and modern) distractions of employees and
the secret wishes of their supervisors to
give voice to the words they're really
thinking.What Adam Mansbach's “Go the F**k to
Sleep” did for parents of headstrong
children, Saul Tanpepper's “Get the F**k to
Work” does for managers of intractable
employees. This hilarious, highly profane
romp expresses exactly what we all, at one
time or another, wish we could truly say. But
will this book open up a conversation about
good personnel management and improve the
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performance of lackluster underlings? Don't
count on it. Does it give us permission to
acknowledge our workaday frustrations and to
laugh at their absurdity? Oh, hell yes!If
you've ever wanted to stick a middle class
middle finger up in the air at the folks who
give us so much grief at work. Just one word
of caution: make sure Human Resources doesn't
get a hold of this. They might actually get a
few ideas…* * * * * * * * Words: 576* * * * *
* * * Warning: Contains a crap-load of
profanity. Like, a shi— A real lot.
Definitely not appropriate for children.

Unf*ckology
With Zen as F*ck Journal, you'll find moments
of profanity-laced catharsis and joy through
journaling activities and inspirations that
are positive as f*ck. Within these truly
charming pages, you'll find ways to let go of
the bullsh*t and lift your spirit a little
f*cking higher.

If You Give a Kid a Cookie, Will He
Shut the F**k Up?
Be honest, Some People Suck! Work? Neighbors?
Pets? Kids? They all love to stress you out.
Wouldn't you want to tell them to F off?!
Don't bottle it up, color what you want to
say! With 50 mandala designs, we've got any
curse, swear, or putdown you can imagine,
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ready to fucking color! Express how you
really feel about your boss, bad grades, your
neighbor or the DMV. Color your way to less
stress! Color to your fucking hearts content!
50 Unique Designs to Color! Dozens of
coloring pages designed for adults Each
coloring page is designed to help relax and
inspire The variety of pages ensure something
for every skill level Use your choice of
coloring tool (pens, pencils, markers,
crayons) Each coloring page is on a separate
sheet TAGS: black coloring book, mandala
coloring book, adult coloring book, swear
words coloring book, midnight coloring book,
black adult coloring book, midnight adult
coloring book, sweary coloring book, swear
word coloring book, swear words adult
coloring book, bullshit book, bullshit
coloring book, james alexander, memos to
shitty people, calm the fuck down, chill the
fuck out, sasha o'hara, johanna basford,adult
coloring books black background,adult
coloring books black paper

Fatherhood
There are lots of books about parenthood. But
if you look closely most of them are about
motherhood. Fathers get brief paragraphs
about needing the odd cuddle themselves and
being helpful for carrying the heavier
elements of baby kit, but that's it.
Fatherhood - The Truth, on the other hand, is
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a shed-friendly man's guide to the whole
scary, life-changing business. One that looks
beyond the happy-clappy cliches into the
fiery hell of night feeds and projectile
vomiting. 'Shit happens' will suddenly start
to make sense as a phrase. Providing crucial
information and insight on every aspect of
parenting with pitch-perfect humour, it takes
the dad-to-be on a white-knuckle ride from
conception to the first birthday that also
considers the emotional truths and selfish
imperatives that fathers are usually asked to
bury out of sight. A personally informed
journey, Fatherhood - The Truth also touches
all the crucial practical bases to make it a
one-stop, know-it-all manual for the fatherto-be.

Go F*ck Yourself, I'm Coloring: Adult
Coloring Book
From the acclaimed author of Shackling Water
comes the first great race novel of the
twenty-first century, an incendiary and
ruthlessly funny satire about violence, pop
culture, and American identity. Macon
Detornay is a suburban white boy possessed
and politicized by black culture, and filled
with rage toward white America. After moving
to New York City for college, Macon begins
robbing white passengers in his taxicab,
setting off a manhunt for the black man
presumed to be committing the crimes. When
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his true identity is revealed, Macon finds
himself to be a celebrity and makes use of
the spotlight to hold forth on the evils and
invisibility of whiteness. Soon he launches
the Race Traitor Project, a stress-addled
collective that attracts guilty liberals,
wannabe gangstas, and bandwagon riders from
all over the country to participate in a Day
of Apology—a day set aside for white people
to make amends for four hundred years of
oppression. The Day of Apology pushes New
York City over the edge into an epic riot,
forcing Macon to confront the depth of his
own commitment to the struggle. Peopled with
all manner of race pimps and players, Angry
Black White Boy is a stunning breakout book
from a critically acclaimed young writer and
should be required reading for anyone who
wants to get under the skin of the
complexities of identity in America. From the
Trade Paperback edition.

A Secret History of Coffee, Coca & Cola
The only self-help book you'll ever need,
from a psychiatrist and his comedy writer
daughter, who will help you put aside your
unrealistic wishes, stop trying to change
things you can't change, and do the best with
what you can control—the first steps to
managing all of life's impossible problems.
Need to stop screwing up? Feel like you're
under a loser's curse? Work with an ass? Want
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to clear your name or get justice, rescue an
addicted person, get closure after childhood
abuse, get a lover to commit, not ruin your
kid? Although other self-help books claim to
reveal the path to happiness, F*ck Feelings
warns that convincing yourself that there is
such a path will actually lead you to feel
like a true failure. What the Bennetts can
promise you is that you can manage any
situation life throws at you if you can keep
your sense of humor, bend your wishes to fit
reality, restrain your feelings, manage bad
behavior, and do what you think is right.
Life is hard. It's not fair. Our feelings
cloud our rationality, and we become tangled
in our efforts to achieve the impossible or
change the unchangeable. In this
groundbreaking, entirely sensible, and funny
book, the Bennetts open the shrinks' secret
solution manual and show you how to find a
new kind of freedom by working toward
realistic goals and doing the best with what
you can control. They address the most common
problems Dr. Bennett's patients bring to his
private practice—problems with family, love,
work, self-esteem, garden variety assholes,
and more—and give you a script for going
forward. With no-bullshit advice from a
Harvard-educated shrink freed of all jargon
and patronization by his smart-ass, comedy
writer daughter,F*ck Feelings is the cut-tothe-chase therapy session you've been looking
for.
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The Lady Matador's Hotel
A complusively readable riff on the classic
detective novel from America's most inventive
novelist Winner of the National Book Critics
Circle Award and a New York Times Notable
Book "Utterly original and deeply moving."
—Esquire Brooklyn's very own self-appointed
Human Freakshow, Lionel Essrog is an orphan
whose Tourettic impulses drive him to bark,
count, and rip apart our language in
startling and original ways. Together with
three veterans of the St. Vincent's Home for
Boys, he works for small-time mobster Frank
Minna's limo service cum detective agency.
Life without Frank Minna, the charismatic
King of Brooklyn, would be unimaginable, so
who cares if the tasks he sets them are,
well, not exactly legal. But when Frank is
fatally stabbed, one of Lionel's colleagues
lands in jail, the other two vie for his
position, and the victim's widow skips town.
Lionel's world is suddenly topsy-turvy, and
this outcast who has trouble even conversing
attempts to untangle the threads of the case
while trying to keep the words straight in
his head. Motherless Brooklyn is a
brilliantly original, captivating homage to
the classic detective novel by one of the
most acclaimed writers of his generation.

How to Be a Bad Bitch
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The no-f*cks-given guide to taming anxiety
and taking back control of your life, from
the bestselling author of The Life-Changing
Magic of Not Giving a F*ck and Get Your Sh*t
Together. Do you spend more time worrying
about problems than solving them? Do you let
unexpected difficulties ruin your day and do
"what ifs" keep you up at night? Sounds like
you need to Calm the F*ck Down. Just because
things are falling apart doesn't mean YOU
can't pull it together. Whether you're
stressed about sh*t that hasn't happened yet
or freaked out about sh*t that already has,
the NoWorries method from "anti-guru" Sarah
Knight helps you curb the anxiety and
overthinking that's making everything worse.
Calm the F*ck Down explains: The Four Faces
of Freaking Out -- and their Flipsides How to
accept what you can't control Productive
Helpful Effective Worrying (PHEW) The Three
Principles of Dealing With It And much more!
Praise for Sarah Knight and the No F*cks
Given Guides: "Self-help to swear by." -- The
Boston Globe "Genius." -- Vogue "Hilarious,
irreverent, and no-nonsense." -- Bustle

Go the F**k to Sleep
Lock Her Up! From the suicide—or murder—of
Vince Foster to the “extremely careless”—or
just plain illegal—handling of top secret
emails, Hillary and her partner in crime Bill
have done it all. In spite of flouting the
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law and common moral decency at every turn,
Hillary remains at the forefront of American
politics—and not in jail where she belongs!
Here’s your chance to add some color to over
two dozen single-sided pages of Clinton
scandals. Add your own spin to such memorable
moments as Travelgate, Whitewater, Monica
Lewinsky…and many, many more! Go the F**k to
Jail: An Adult Coloring Book of the Clinton
Scandals is brought to you by M.G. Anthony,
author of bestselling The Trump Coloring
Book.

The Reporter Who Knew Too Much
The saga of the Brodskys, a family of Jewish
writers and artists, unfolds from shtetl to
suburbia across the turbulent course of the
twentieth century, as each member embarks on
an individual--and obsessive--quest for love,
inspiration, art, and a place in the world.
Reprint.

Go the Fuck to Sleep
O is for Old School takes you on an
alphabetical journey through the most iconic
words and phrases in hip-hop. You'll soon
learn that for new parents these words have
new meanings: now Peace comes at naptime, a
Hood is worn on a head and when they Flow
it’s going to get wet. This book is your
chance to become the freshest parent in your
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playgroup; while your lil' one learns their
ABCs like a G.

Seriously, Just Go to Sleep
100% of The Late Show’s proceeds from this
book go to hurricane relief. Whose Boat Is
This Boat? Comments That Don’t Help in the
Aftermath of a Hurricane is a picture book
made entirely of quotations from President
Donald Trump in the wake of Hurricane
Florence. It is the first children’s book
that demonstrates what not to say after a
natural disaster. On September 19, 2018,
Donald Trump paid a visit to New Bern, North
Carolina, one of the towns ravaged by
Hurricane Florence. It was there he showed
deep concern for a boat that washed ashore.
“At least you got a nice boat out of the
deal,” said President Trump to hurricane
victims. “Have a good time!” he told them.
The only way his comments would be
appropriate is in the context of a children’s
book—and now you can experience them that
way, thanks to the staff of The Late Show
with Stephen Colbert. Whose Boat Is This
Boat? is an excellent teaching tool for
readers of all ages who enjoy learning about
empathy by process of elimination. Have a
good time!

Mindful As F*ck
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Go the F**k to Sleep is a bedtime book for
parents. Profane, affectionate, and radically
honest, it perfectly capture the familiar
tribulations of putting your little angel
down for the night. In the process, it opens
up a conversation about parenting, granting
us permission to admit our frustrations, and
laugh at their absurdity.

Go the F**k to Sleep
If dinnertime has you cursing up a storm,
this cookbook of 50 profane and delicious
dishes will get you off your indecisive a**
and into the f*@#ing kitchen! Derived from
the incredibly popular (and totally
addictive) website,
WhatTheFuckShouldIMakeForDinner.com, this
"choose your own adventure" style cookbook
provides quick and easy solutions for the
nightly conundrum. Every page is a new (and
easy) meal, with enough pizzazz to keep you
interested. Don't like the recipe? Simply
choose another page for a new f*@#ing idea!
Making choices is hard, so let this book do
it for you with 50 solid meal ideas-and a
side of salty language-for meat-eaters and
vegetarians alike, such as: Scallop Ceviche
Grilled Skirt Steak with Chimichurri Red
Flannel Hash Vegetarian Cassoulet Never hem
and haw over what to make for dinner again!
What the F*@# Should I Make For Dinner? is
the perfect gift for anyone who loves food,
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and will become your go-to guide to save you
from headache, hunger, and your own wishywashy self.

The End of the Jews
First you'll discover how to make your own
U.S. secret military superfood at home. The
Doomsday Ration might have cost millions to
invent, but it's super cheap to make or
replicate! And I bet you'll find most of the
ingredients are already in your pantry. Once
you've made your first batch, get ready to
forget about it-because this superfood will
never spoil, even in the harshest conditions
and even without refrigeration. You'll always
be able to keep your entire family well fed
on it just by spending a few dollars each
day. Plus, it's also lightweight enough that
it belongs in your bug-out bag too.

The Revised Kama Sutra: A Novel
Calm the hell down, live in the now, and get
mindful as f*ck with these quick and snarky
ways to live in the moment. When the entire
world seems on your ass about something,
taking a second to chill out, collect your
thoughts, and process your stress can help a
lot. Mindful As F*ck shows you how to be
present, centered, and positive so you can
live in the now regardless of how you’re
feeling. With straight-forward entries like
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“Slay Your Fear with Lion’s Breath,” “Set
Your Intention Right Fucking Now,” and “Write
a Badass Haiku,” this entertaining and
effective book helps live your best life no
matter what gets thrown your way.

The Life-Changing Magic of Not Giving a
F*ck
"Now there's a version, complete with more of
the gorgeous, yet weirdly subversive
illustrations. The best part? It's still
funny. The rhythms, the plodding rhymes, the
illustrations, the clever play on the
overused trope of the world at bedtime -they all work together to take Seriously,
Just Go to Sleep beyond parody and into the
realm where good children's books belong:
things that parents, and children, can
honestly come to from different places and
enjoy together. I can imagine reading
Seriously, Go to Sleep nightly, and even to
the point where you're begging the child to
choose something else (the ultimate
compliment for a picture book) and yet still
finding something to enjoy. It captures a
different 'zeitgeist' of modern parenting."
--New York Times "From the team that touched
off the irreverent humor trend Go the F**k to
Sleep, author Adam Mansbach and illustrator
Ricardo Cortes, comes a new kid-friendly
version of their instant comic classic.
Seriously, Just Go to Sleep brings children
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in on the joke, helping them understand their
own tactics and why their parents just want
them to go . . . to sleep." --Publishers
Weekly Critical success for the original Go
the F*** to Sleep, a #1 best seller at: New
York Times, Amazon.com, Wall Street Journal,
Publishers Weekly, and many more! Seriously,
Just Go to Sleep is the G-rated, traditionalsized, children's version of the book every
parent has been talking about. Go the F*** to
Sleep, the picture book for adults, became a
cultural sensation by striking a universal
chord for parents. Now, Adam Mansbach and
Ricardo Cortés reunite with Seriously, Just
Go to Sleep, inviting the children themselves
in on the joke. As parents know, kids are
well aware of how difficult they can be at
bedtime. With Cortés's updated illustrations
(including a cameo appearance by Samuel L.
Jackson, who narrated the audio book version
of Go the F*** to Sleep) and Mansbach's new
child-appropriate narrative, the book allows
kids to recognize their tactics, giggle at
their own mischievousness, and empathize with
their parents' struggles--a perspective most
children's books don't capture. Most
importantly, it provides a common ground for
children and their parents to talk about one
of the most stressful aspects of parenting.
Seriously, Just Go to Sleep came to be when
Mansbach read a highly censored rendition of
the original book to his three-year-old
daughter, and she recognized herself as the
culprit and was delighted. "We were getting a
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lot of feedback from parents, saying that
their kids loved the book--read in an altered
form--because they recognized themselves in
the character of the mischievous kid who's
winning the bedtime battle, and thought it
was hilarious. So we figured we’d do a
companion volume that lets kids in on the
fun."

Healthy as F*ck
Was journalist Dorothy Kilgallen murdered for
writing a tell-all book about the JFK
assassination? Or was her death from an
overdose of barbiturates combined with
alcohol, as reported? Shaw believes
Kilgallen's death has always been suspect,
and unfolds a list of suspects ranging from
Frank Sinatra to a Mafia don, while
speculating on the possibilities of reopening
the case.

If You Give a Mommy a Glass of Wine
Pocket-sized positive affirmations—with a fun
and edgy twist! Every day is a new day; an
opportunity to be in the moment and to be the
best versions of ourselves. We are all
powerful beings with a purpose, and we all
have the power to change and grow. Go F*ck, I
Mean, Find Yourself. gives you the push you
need to build the universe you wish to
inhabit and become the person you want to be.
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Let this book be your new daily motivation
tool, with its optimistic notes, reminders,
affirmations, and suggestions that promote
peace, love, health, wealth, wisdom, and
knowledge. Additionally, Go F*ck, I Mean,
Find Yourself. also serves as a journal, with
spaces for you to reflect on your own
journey, as well as opportunities to bring
friends together in unifying collaboration. A
perfect gift or a conversation-starter, this
strikingly designed book challenges you to
always choose positivity—are you ready?

No One Asked for This
From writer Cazzie David comes a series of
acerbic, darkly funny essays about
misanthropy, social media, anxiety,
relationships, and growing up in a wildly
eccentric family. For Cazzie David, the world
is one big trap door leading to death and
despair and social phobia. From shame spirals
caused by hookups to panic attacks about
being alive and everyone else having to be
alive too, David chronicles her life’s most
chaotic moments with wit, bleak humor, and a
mega-dose of self-awareness. In No One Asked
for This, David provides readers with a
singular but ultimately relatable tour
through her mind, as she explores existential
anxiety, family dynamics, and the utterly
modern dilemma of having your breakup
displayed on the Internet. With pitch-black
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humor resonant of her father, comedy legend
Larry David, and topics that speak uniquely
to generational malaise, No One Asked for
This is the perfect companion for when you
don’t really want a companion.

O is for Old School
THE "GENIUS" (Cosmopolitan) NATIONAL
BESTSELLER ON THE ART OF CARING LESS AND
GETTING MORE--FROM THE AUTHOR OF GET YOUR
SH*T TOGETHER AND YOU DO YOU Are you stressed
out, overbooked, and underwhelmed by life?
Fed up with pleasing everyone else before you
please yourself? It's time to stop giving a
f*ck. This brilliant, hilarious, and
practical parody of Marie Kondo's bestseller
The Life-Changing Magic of Tidying Up
explains how to rid yourself of unwanted
obligations, shame, and guilt--and give your
f*cks instead to people and things that make
you happy. The easy-to-use, two-step NotSorry
Method for mental decluttering will help you
unleash the power of not giving a f*ck about:
Family drama Having a "bikini body" Iceland
Co-workers' opinions, pets, and children And
other bullsh*t! And it will free you to spend
your time, energy, and money on the things
that really matter. So what are you waiting
for? Stop giving a f*ck and start living your
best life today!

Zen As F*ck
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This novel, an Indian sensation, describes a
young man's growing up and coming to grips
with sexuality with delicious and oftenhilarious detail, but it is about much more:
political, ironic, and "an indictment of
colonialism" (The Hindu). This comic novel of
childhood, coming of age, of modern Indian
manhood, and an American Dream was described
as "humorous and manic" by The Independent of
London, and as personifying "the postIndependence Indian male." It has also been
adapted for the stage and played to many
standing room only audiences.
"Hilarious."--Time Out. "Indefatigable good
humor, charm"--Publishers Weekly. "A comic
timing never seen in any Indian novel to
date."--The Indian Express "Should be a
recognized classic. An Indian Catcher in the
Rye"--Mark Ledbetter, Author and Professor of
Linguistics Keywords: Coming of Age, Indian
novel, Contemporary India, Indian society,
the Male Experience, Literary Fiction, Sexual
Repression, Indian Christians, Indian
Catholics, Konkani language, Indian Comic
Novel, Politically Incorrect, Men and Women,
American Dream, Immigrant American Writers,
Asian writers, Asian-American fiction

Angry Black White Boy
Let this book help you find peace with the
challenges that surround you. Because they
are f*cking everywhere. We all have an inner
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voice. Sometimes it's just not quite as
serene as we'd like. Based on the viral video
that had everyone from yogis to workaholics
raving, F*ck That is the completely truthful
and oddly tranquil guide to achieving your
inner peace. From the Hardcover edition.

F*ck Feelings
Go the Fuck to Sleep is a bedtime book for
parents who live in the real world, where a
few snoozing kitties and cutesy rhymes don't
always send a toddler sailing off to
dreamland. Profane, affectionate and
refreshingly honest, it captures the familiar
and unspoken tribulations of putting your
child to bed for the night. Colourfully
illustrated and hilariously funny, this is a
breath of fresh air for parents new, old and
expectant.* *(You probably shouldn't read
this to your children.)

Go the F*ck to Sleep
Helena Conway has fallen in love.
Unwillingly. Unwittingly. But not unprovoked.
Kit Isley is everything she's notunstructured, untethered, and not even a
little bit careful. It could all be so
beautiful if he wasn't dating her best
friend. Helena must defy her heart, do the
right thing, and think of others. Until she
doesn't.
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F*ck That
Go the F*ck to Sleep is a book for hard
working parents who struggle away every night
to put their children to sleep. This book
understands the innermost frustrations and
anger of the parents who go through the
bedtime lullaby ordeals every night to put
their kids to sleep. The illustrations and
poems are beautiful and funny. Experience Go
the F*ck to Sleep today!

The Subtle Art of Not Giving a F*ck
VERY SHORT LIST chose A Secret History of
Coffee, Coca & Cola for the #1 Spot on their
November 16 Food E-mail A Brain Pickings
Favorite Food Book of 2012 and one of their
Best Graphic Novels & Graphic Nonfiction of
2012 Featured in Columbia College Today's
Bookshelf section "A straight forward and
accessible text…Cortés’ highly detailed
paintings call up concomitant issues and
famous faces as well…In dense passages
describing political payments between
corporate interests and federal narcotics
officials, the reproduction–in Cortés’ deft
watercolors–of memos, official letters, and
newspaper articles serves as an indictment of
the rule of law with loopholes for the profit
minded. This is an excellent introduction to
the complexities of 'American interests,' the
realities of corrupt rationale invoked in the
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pursuit of world health, and the need to take
a longer view than the immediate to see how
substance and substance abuse both share
space and operate on different planes. Right
and wrong are not black and white but form a
gray of varying shades." --Library Journal
“If you hate the War on Drugs, Ricardo Cortés
should be one of your favorite illustrators.”
--Vice “Astonishingly addictive and
intoxicatingly revelatory, Coffee, Coca &
Cola offers an impressively open-minded
history lesson and an incredible look at the
dark underbelly of American Capitalism . . .
A stunning, hard cover coffee-table book for
concerned adults, this captivating chronicle
is a true treasure.” --Comics Review (UK)
“This fascinating and beautifully illustrated
piece of visual journalism . . . is as
thoroughly researched and absorbingly
narrated as it is charmingly illustrated.”
--Brain Pickings "Any food and culinary
history holding will find this a lively
survey!" --The Midwest Book Review A Secret
History of Coffee, Coca & Cola is an
illustrated book disclosing new research in
the coca leaf trade conducted by The CocaCola Company. 2011 marked the 125th
anniversary of its iconic beverage, and the
fiftieth anniversary of the international
drug control treaty that allows Coca-Cola
exclusive access to the coca plant. Most
people are familiar with tales of cocaine
being an early ingredient of "Coke" tonic;
it's an era the company makes every effort to
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bury. Yet coca leaf, the source of cocaine
which has been banned in the U.S. since 1914,
has been part of Coca-Cola's secret formula
for over one hundred years. This is a history
that spans from cocaine factories in Peru, to
secret experiments at the University of
Hawaii, to the personal files of U.S. Bureau
of Narcotics Commissioner Harry Anslinger
(infamous for his "Reefer Madness" campaign
against marijuana, lesser known as a longtime collaborator of The Coca-Cola Company).
A Secret History of Coffee, Coca & Cola tells
how one of the biggest companies in the world
bypasses an international ban on coca. The
book also explores histories of three of the
most consumed substances on earth, revealing
connections between seemingly disparate icons
of modern culture: caffeine, cocaine, and
Coca-Cola. Coca-Cola is the most popular soft
drink on earth, and soft drinks are the
number one food consumed in the American
diet. Caffeine is the most widely used
psychoactive substance. Cocaine . . . well,
people seem to like reading about cocaine. An
illustrated chronicle that will appeal to
fans of food and drink histories (e.g., Mark
Kurlansky's Salt and Cod; Mark Pendergrast's
For God, Country & Coca-Cola), graphic novel
enthusiasts, and people interested in drug
prohibition and international narcopolitics,
the book follows in the footsteps of
successful pop-history books such as Michael
Pollan's The Botany of Desire and Eric
Schlosser's Fast Food Nation—but has a unique
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style that blends such histories with
narrative illustration and influences from
Norman Rockwell to Art Spiegelman.

The F*ck It Diet
Being a mother is hard work, and all mothers
deserve a good laugh. If You Give a Mommy a
Glass of Wine is a modern mother-honoring
parody of a classic children's book.
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